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1.
The Standards and Documentation Working Group (SDWG) of the Standing Committee on Information Technologies (SCIT), at its fourth session, held from January 26 to 30, 2004, considered a proposal by the Patent Documentation Group (PDG) to carry out a survey in order to clarify the different practices by industrial property offices regarding the harmonization and identification of specific parts of patent documents, a problem related to the diverse forms of media on which patent documents are available.  Following discussions, the SDWG supported the creation of a new task concerning this matter.  At its eighth session, held from February 23 to 27, 2004, the SCIT Plenary noted the creation of the said task, which reads as follows:

 “Task No. 36:
Prepare a questionnaire and carry out a survey in order to clarify the 

different practices by industrial property offices regarding the difficulties in citing specific parts of the description of the invention text in a patent document.”

(See paragraphs 76 to 79 of document SCIT/SDWG/4/14, and 9 to 12 of SCIT/8/10.)

2.
As a follow-up to the creation of the above-mentioned Task, the PDG sent to the International Bureau on July 30, 2004, a draft Questionnaire on the Harmonization and Identification of the Parts of Patent Specifications to be considered for approval by the SDWG, before distribution for completion by industrial property offices.  The preparation of the said draft Questionnaire was coordinated by the PDG in collaboration with the European Patent Office, the German Patent and Trade Mark Office, and the United States Patent and Trademark Office.  An electronic form of the draft Questionnaire is reproduced in the Annex to this document.


3.
The SDWG is invited to consider and approve the Questionnaire on Harmonization and Identification of Specific Parts of Patent Specifications as reproduced in the Annex to this document.

[Annex follows]

